

Office of the Registrar Administration, Planning and Development

MEMO

TO

ALL STAFF

FROM

:

REGISTRAR, ADMINISTRATION, PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

DATE

09th OCTOBER, 2024

REF

KeMU/RAPD/G.INT/VOL.1/002

SUBJECT:

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HOLIDAY - MAZINGIRA DAY

The above subject refers.

Mazingira Day is marked as a national public holiday hence it is being celebrated on Thursday, 10th October, 2024. The University will break on Wednesday, 09th October, 2024 at close of business and resume normal operations on Friday, 11th October, 2024 at 8:00am.

To promote Mazingira Day 2024, all main campus staff members are invited to a launch ceremony of KeMU's Botanical Garden. The ceremony shall commence at 8.00am at the University's Chapel.

Further please note that the university's essential services will continue uninterrupted and staff engaged in the provision of these services will be advised accordingly by their supervisors.

The Vice Chancellor and members of Management wish you the best as you enjoy this year's Mazingira day.

Dr. Stephen Laititi Mutunga, PhD, MBS

Cc:

Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA) Deputy Vice Chancellor (APF) Registrar, Academic Affairs Principal, Nairobi Campus Director, Mombasa Campus

Director, KeMUTI